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OPPORTUNITIES 

September 3 - 9, 2017 
Deacon on Call:  Joey Williford 

 
Sunday,  September 3: 
  9:45 a.m. Sunday School 
11:00 a.m.       Morning Worship 

Baby Dedication (The Jason Reed Family)/ 
FOUNDATIONS 

(WBIP AM 1400 and FM 99.7) 
 

There will be no evening  activities or  
worship service due to the Labor Day holiday. 

 
Monday,  September 4:  LABOR DAY 

(Church office will be closed.)    
           
Tuesday, September 5:  
  8:00 a.m. Tuesday Meal Ministry 
   
Wednesday, September 6: 
  6:00 p.m. Children’s Choirs,  
 Wednesday YT,  Women’s Bible Study 
 begins (“Finding I AM”), “Grasping 
 God’s Word” (Fellowship Hall) 
  7:00 p.m. Adult Choir Rehearsal 

Town Hall Meeting 
Monday, September 18th 

6:30 - 8:00 p.m.—in the Fellowship Hall 
 

This meeting is for all young adults in your  
20’s, 30’s, and 40’s.  

Don’t miss it! 

Special Called Business Meeting—Sunday, September 3 
This coming Sunday, at the conclusion of morning worship, we 
will be given the opportunity to vote by ballot on Mrs. Nancy 
Nanney becoming our Minister to Preschool and Children.   

 
IN SYMPATHY 

Christian sympathy and our prayers are 
extended to: 

the family of Mr. Virgil Robinson 
 

Jim Lindsey and family in the death of  
his uncle, Mr. Gerald Lindsey 

 
Jimmy Taylor and family in the death of  

his mother, Mrs. Jewel Taylor 
 

the family of Mrs. Eunice Dickerson 
 

Louise Brown and family in the death of  
her sister, Mrs. Jane Torbert 

 
Debbie Scott and family in the death of her 

cousin, Becky Sue Alexander. 
 

Wednesday nights beginning September 6! 
Fellowship Sunday School Room 

6:00 p.m. 
This 6-week Bible study will be led by Angela Reed.   

A nursery will be provided. 
Cost of book:  $15 

Please call the church office to reserve your copy now. 

New Young Adult Sunday School Classes  
to Begin September 10! 

If you are 20’s, 30’s, or 40’s and are looking for a Sunday 
School class where you can belong and become a part of, we 
have just the right class for you!  Two new classes will begin 
Sunday, September 10th.  The College Graduates and Young 
Professionals Class will be led by Jason and Carly Yarber.  
Joey Williford will be the new lead-teacher for the College 
Class.  The other new adult class will be for our thirty and  
forty somethings.  This class will be led by Erik and Erin 
Dukes and Sean and Deana Reynolds.   

MISSION MADNESS 2017 
Deadline to register is September 8th 
Ingomar Baptist Church—New Albany 

October 7—8:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 
For boys and girls in grades 1-6 

Please call the church office to sign-up & let us know your t-shirt size. 



USHERS: 
AM 

Mark Pitner, Jerry Keeton 
Buddy Smith, Rich Harrelson 

Jimmy Cobb, John Hanley 

                         The Booneville Baptist 

A Note from the Pastor... 

NURSERY VOLUNTEERS 
Nursery Coordinator: 

Mollie Kate Davis (662-415-7055) 
 

September 3: 
Sunday School 

Mollie Davis, Olivia Davis 
Bed Babies 

Brenda Bolen, Lori Horn 
1/2 year olds 

Carmen Cartwright, Baley Hankins 
3/4 year olds 

Hope and Rich Harrelson 
Check out:   Wendy Scott 

 
September 10: 
Sunday School 

Ozie Houston, Ann Inman 
Abigail Smith 

Bed Babies 
Kacie and Jon Andy Scott 

1/2 year olds 
Linda White, Destinie Fouche’ 

3/4 year olds 
Sonia and Jody Presley 

Check out:  Christi Lindsey 

First and foremost, I cannot thank each of you enough for all the kindness 
that you expressed to Angela and me for our one-year anniversary here at 
FBC Booneville. The reception, cards, and kind words were so encouraging 
and affirming of God’s decision to lead us here. This past year has been an 
absolute joy, not only in serving as your pastor, but also in the addition of 
our sweet Cathryn. God has overwhelmingly blessed us this past year, and 
our relationship with each of you is a part of that blessing. Being your  
pastor is one of the greatest joys of my life, and I’m looking forward to 
many more years. 
 
Second, just a quick reminder of some big things to remember. This  
Sunday, at the conclusion of our morning service, we will be voting by  
ballot on Nancy Nanney becoming our new Minister to Preschool and  
Children. Also, on September 10, we will be beginning two new Sunday 
School classes for young adults. Lastly, on Monday, September 18, we will 
be hosting a Town Hall Gathering for young adults to discuss ideas for 
reaching young adults and young families. Please make a note of these  
important dates. 
 
If you’re following along, we are in Week 36 in our reading plan. This 
week, the readings will primarily focus on the crucifixion and burial of  
Jesus. This moment is one of the most pivotal moments in all of human  
history. Prior to this point, atonement for sin was only available through the 
yearly sacrifice of a lamb. But when Jesus died, he became the Lamb of 
God who takes away the sins of the world. His death was a once and for all 
sacrifice. No longer were yearly  
sacrifices necessary, because Jesus’ sacrifice was sufficient. Please under-
stand that Jesus was not the victim of the Roman government or Jewish  
officials. His death was a willing and voluntary sacrifice that was the  
culmination of God’s plan. 
 
This Sunday morning, even though the primary focus of this week’s read-
ings, and even the primary focus of the Bible, is on the crucifixion, we’ll 
study the passage known as “The High Priestly Prayer” in John 17. This 
passage gives us an invaluable glimpse into the heart and mind of Christ. 
This prayer helps us better understand God’s plan going forward.  
 
We will not meet for an evening service because of the holiday weekend. 
Enjoy that time with your family. For those who are traveling, we’re pray-
ing for your safety. I hope to see you here Sunday. Keep going in the read-
ing plan and have a blessed week! 
 
In Christ, 
Jason 

 
CHILDREN’S CHURCH 

September 3:  Mary Kate Stephens 
September 10:  Baylee Fisher 

GIFTS RECEIVED 
Gifts have been received by  

First Baptist Church 
in memory of 

Mrs. Eunice Dickerson 
Mr. Virgil Robinson 

Mr. Terry Gentry 
Mrs. Jewel Taylor 

Mrs. Ruby Volk 
and in honor of 

FBCB Meal Ministry 
Cooks and Delivery Teams 

Gift Card Drive for the Lawson family in Orange, Texas 
If you would like to reach out to a family (who are close friends of  
Jason and Angela and have had to evacuate), you may do so by contrib-
uting Walmart gift cards, or money for these to be purchased, as soon 
as possible.   



MUSIC NOTES 

                         The Booneville Baptist 

MISSION OPPORTUNITIES 

August 27, 2017            
Sunday School                             230    
Budget                              $10,105.93 
Designated                              709.04 
Total                                 $10,814.97  

Be an Example! 
Youth Choir—Sunday, September 3 

Labor Day WeekendðNo Evening Services 

Pray for Our  
 Homebound: 

 
Mrs. Emily Rutherford 

Mrs. Lee Barron 

Merry Christmas! 

Adult Choir Christmas Preview 
Wednesday, September 6, 7:00 PM 

 
 
 

* Christmas Goodies 

* New Music 
 

 
* CDs available  

 
 
 
 
 

Arleigh and Beth Johnson 
By Letter 

 
Nellie Kate Johnson 

Profession of Faith and Baptism 

Children’s Bible Drills 
Ages 4th - 6th grades 

 
Please contact Will and Elizabeth 

Upchurch or the church office  
if you  are interested in your child  

being a part of our Bible Drill team 
this year. 

 
Collins 

Christopher 
Null  

 
     Gabe and Lauren Davidson Null 
happily announce the birth of their 
daughter, Collins Christopher! She 
was born 8/29/17 weighing 5 lbs., 12 
ozs. and is 19 1/4 inches long. 
     Proud grandparents are C. L. and 
Dawn Davidson.  
     Great- grandparents are James 
and Jeri Whitmire. 

Belize Mission Trip 
Anyone interested in helping a youth to be able to go on the mission trip 
to Belize, please contact Vicky in the church office.  Checks should be 
made payable to FBC and marked for Belize Mission Trip. 
 

Belize Team Notice 
    There will be an important meeting Sunday, September 3, in the  
BEREA  ROOM, following morning worship service. 
     Required:  A check in the amount of $100 payable to FBC Boone-
ville, to confirm your airline reservation.  Please indicate on the memo 
line that it is for the Belize trip.  Necessary paperwork will be given 
along with your booklet for the trip. 
     This meeting is for those who have confirmed with me that they can 
go.  Truly sorry we weren’t able to take everyone that showed an  
interest. 
 
Nelene 

  PRENTISS COUNTY DROP-OFF LOCATION 

                             KICK-OFF PARTY 2017ï Sunday, September 10th 

                             Please join us for a time of prayer, information and fun.  We  
  will listen to stories written by shoe-box recipients, discuss new         
  changes in packing instructions, and learn how a local church 
makes OCC a year-round-project.  There will be make-and-takes, a church start-
er pack and informational hand-outs, as well.  We are excited about what God is 
going to do in the lives of precious children and their families around the world. 

                      FBC FELLOWSHIP HALL 



                         The Booneville Baptist 

Church Staff 
Pastor 
Bro. Jason Reed 
jason.reed@fbcbooneville.com 
Director of Music Ministries 
LuAnne Ford 
luanne.ford@fbcbooneville.com 
Minister of Youth 
Carter Smith 
carter.smith@fbcbooneville.com 
Pastor’s Ministry Assistant 
NanetteYarber 
nanette.yarber@fbcbooneville.com 
Financial Ministry Assistant 
Vicky Brown 
vicky.brown@fbcbooneville.com 
Building and Grounds Director 
William Scott 
Pianist               
Carol Dickerson               
Church Phone            (662)728-6272 
Fax                                    (662)728-6273 
Web page  www.fbcbooneville.com 
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THE BOONEVILLE BAPTIST 

                                A Message from Carter’s Corner 
This week in the life of our students, we are giving thanks for our pastor, Jason Reed, and his leadership over the past 
year.  We are thankful to Jason and his family for uprooting their life in Nashville to be a part of our lives here in  
Booneville.   
 
This past Wednesday night, we had almost 65 people in our youth room for our Wednesday Night Fellowship Time.  
This past Sunday night, we had a total of 70 people leading in worship!  This is an encouraging sight, to see that 
young people here in our city want to learn, serve, and worship the one true God. 
 
Our annual Fall Retreat has been scheduled for November 10 - 12.  This is an exciting time for our students and we 
are looking forward to this upcoming event!  Our students look forward to this time when we get out of Booneville for a 
weekend of fellowship together, as well as, learn more about God.  Our sign-up begins Wednesday night for Fall  
Retreat and our hope is to see our students grow closer to Christ through this weekend.  Please begin praying now for 
this specific weekend that God will use our leaders and adults to guide our students in a direction that Christ would 
use them each day. 
 
In Speech  In Conduct        In Love  In Faith               In Purity 
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Cards of Thanks 
Many thanks to Emily Cooley and her committee for their work in presenting the 
IF:Gathering Conference this past Saturday.  The attendance showed the interest that 
women in Prentiss County have in desiring a closer relationship with our Lord.  To those 
who had any part in this effort, thank you. 
      The Mission Committee 

* * * * * * * * * * 
I’m so grateful to be a part of a praying church.  Thank you all for the many prayers during 
this difficult time. God sure did hear them and I felt them. Thank you for the calls, texts, 
cards, and hugs, as well. 
      Thankful for my church family, 
      Crystal Spivey 

* * * * * * * * * *  
Dear WMU Ladies, 
I want to say “thank you” to all who provided desserts for us for our Wednesday and 
Thursday Bible Study Luncheons.  We have had a good start to this semester—your  
ministry is a part of that!  We appreciate everyone that took the time to prepare these for 
us.  Please pray for us as we reach out to Northeast with the Gospel of Christ!  Please 
pray for revival to fall on this campus.  May the Lord bless you all! 
      In His Service, 
      Wayne Vandiver 


